OUR INSURANCE POLICY

Dr. Steven Lee has established what we feel to be
reasonable and competitive fees for our services in the
geographical area. We give our patients a surgical
estimate so that you may check with your insurance
carrier to see what will be paid.

If you should receive a letter from your insurance
carrier stating our fee is above their usual. customary
and reasonable payment amount, your carrier may
have set a ceiling or limit on various procedures.
What your insurance carrier may not tell you is that
other carriers may pay our charge in full.

Most insurance companies pay our full fee with few
exceptions. Therefore, we feel our fees are within the
reasonable and customary range for this geographic
area.

We feel it is unfair for an insurance carrier to imply
that we have mistreated you by overcharging for
services rendered. This often places the doctor in a
sensitive situation, which could damage the patient/
doctor relationship. We are very conscious of our
charges and our commitment to you.




